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Comments: Wild and Scenic Rivers for our future generations

 

Dear Nez Perce Clearwater National Forests,

 

Dear Nez Perce Clearwater National Forest, 

 

I live in Colorado in the winter but I guided on the Snake River and had the amazing experience taking rafts down

the Lochsa and driving up and down Route 12 just staring in awe and dreaming of going up the Selway someday.

The area is beautiful, nothing needs to be fixed that ain't broken and nothing in that area should be touched.

Nature is able to do what it desires there and that's tough to say for most places in the US. I fell in love with

leaving Lewiston and going out there all summer, please leave it alone and let those rivers run free. 

 

I am writing to ask that all 89 streams that you have found eligible for Wild and Scenic designation remain

protected as eligible in the new forest plan, and to voice my support for their ultimate designation. If you finalize

the Draft Suitability Report, I ask that all 89 streams be found suitable in the final report. 

 

Just leave these rivers be, go bother one of the million other rivers you've already tampered with. I come from the

east coast originally, go there if your dream is to mess with rivers and their flow for your "suitability," they've all

been messed with beyond compare there.

 

Thank you for considering these comments.

 

Sincerely,

Erika Reilley

Buena Vista, CO 81211

erikahreilley@gmail.com

 


